Mr Enrico Della Casa
UEC President

Warsaw, January 27t, 2025

Dear President,
Dear Enrico,

Please accept my candidature as European representative for the UCI Management Committee.
It would be a honour to continue my mission on your side and represent the European
confederation in the UCI Management Committee for the next 4 years.

As recommended in the mail dated December 24" 2024 concerning the 2025 UEC Congress and
the elections to be organized on that day in Bratislava, you will find in attachment of this letter
my updated curriculum vitae, a brief presentation, a copy of my passport and my 2024 — 2025
licences.

Since my election in 2017 as Vice-President of the UEC, it has been an honour to be on those
different Boards and Committees to defend our values and develop cycling internationally but
also protect the position of our European federations.

I look forward to seeing you at the next UCI Management Committee next week during the UCI
Cyclo-cross Worlds and in the meantime | remain at your entire disposal.

With my best regards,




